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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                     Friday 21st June, 2024 

 

We have had another busy week of 

sports in the sunshine! Year 6 had a 

great win in the cricket tournament 

yesterday and on Monday, we had a 

fabulous time at District sports. For 

some children, this was the very first 

time they had ever competed and we 

were so proud of all the children’s 

effort and determination. We had 

some super medals winners too! Thank 

you again to our wonderful parents who 

provided transport and to our staff who accompanied the 

children at the event- as I said last week we really couldn’t participate in so many events if it wasn’t 

for this amazing level of support from staff and parents.  

 

Summer Fayre 

Just to take this opportunity to thank everyone- PTFA, parents, staff, children and the local 

community who were involved in organising, preparing and running the Summer Fayre. There is a PTFA 

newsletter at the end of this newsletter- but on behalf of the school staff and children, I wanted to 

personally thank everyone involved – the money raised will make such a difference to the experiences 

we can provide for the children at school and I cannot thank everyone enough for your support.  

 

Date for your diary- Big Green Opening Update 

On Tuesday 2nd July, we are hosting the opening of the Tattenhall Art 

Trail and will also be opening ‘The Wildery’. We 

have seven artists attending, who will be 

running eco craft activities with the children 

and families and have also invited Low Wood 

Wildlife Sanctuary (and their owl), Record, 

Chester Zoo, Cheshire Recycling, Cheshire 

Wildlife Trust and Transition Tattenhall, to 

share some green tips with the children and the 

wider community. It will start straight after 

school in the yard and there will also be an 

opportunity to have a guided tour around the 

Village Art Trail with an artist from 4.30pm.  

 

If you would like to paint a stone for the Tattenhall stone snake, they will be available at the gate by 

Year 3 on Tuesday evening (25th) and will also be available as an activity at the Green Opening.  
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Goalpost Biking Challenge 

A group of our pupils are raising money to buy new goalposts. This weekend, they are cycling from 

Tattenhall to Bunbury and back (the equivalent of half a marathon)- what an amazing challenge! They 

have asked if I can share their fundraising page here- Crowdfunding to Help fund 2 football static 

goals. on JustGiving. We wish them all the best of luck. 

 

 

Have a super weekend in the sunshine.       Mrs Bolton         
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